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PROVISION OF HUMPED ZEBRA CROSSING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council in exercise of its powers under 
Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (zebra crossing) and Section 90A - 90I of the Highways 
Act 1980 (traffic calming hump), proposes to install a humped zebra pedestrian crossing across Bingham 
Road, Radcliffe on Trent in the Borough of Rushcliffe approximately 29 metres east of its junction with New 
Road. 

The crossing will incorporate a controlled area, on a new raised plateau, indicated by zig-zag markings 
along the carriageway where parking and loading will be prohibited.  The extents of the controlled area 
are:- 

BINGHAM ROAD, RADCLIFFE ON TRENT (the north side) 
 
• From a point 4 metres east of its junction with New Road in an easterly direction for 25 metres 

 
BINGHAM ROAD, RADCLIFFE ON TRENT (the south side) 
 
• From its junction with Cropwell Road in an easterly direction for 25 metres 

 

  
 
Written comments / objections either by letter or email to tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk (stating grounds) 
must be received by the 24th July 2020. Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire 
County Council as appropriate. 
 
 
The crossing is being installed to assist pedestrians in crossing the road. The raised crossing plateau 
(10metres wide) is in keeping with other crossings on Bingham Road. 
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